
                                                                               Scott County Board of Supervisors  
    October 12, 2023 4:30 p.m. 

 
The Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with Rawson, Beck, 

Dickson, Maxwell and Paustian present.  

Auditor Kerri Tompkins reviewed with the Board that there was a 5.72% turnout 
for the Davenport Primary election. She also reviewed that there were 32 precincts 
open on election day, with 160 Precinct Election Officials, 5 on the Absentee Board, and 
3 for the post-election audit. There were 3,401 voters on election day and 647 voted 
absentee. 

 Moved by Maxwell, seconded by Dickson a motion approving the Canvass of 
Votes for the Davenport Primary election held on October 10, 2023. Roll Call: All Ayes. 
 

Moved by Maxwell, seconded by Dickson at 4:35 p.m. a motion to adjourn. All 
Ayes. 

 
 
 

______________________________  
                                                                 Ken Beck, Chair of the Board 

                                                                      Scott County Board of Supervisors 
 
________________________ 
 ATTEST: Kerri Tompkins  

      Scott County Auditor 
 

A video recording of the meeting is available on the Scott County website at: 
https://www.scottcountyiowa.gov/board/board-meetings. 


